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April 10, 2009
Dear Dr. Lin Lin,

On behalf of the Asian/Middle Eastern Studies Committee of SUNY Cortland, I would like to express
my sincere appreciation for your wonderful performance in our Taste of the World event on April 9,
2009.

This large-scale cultural event turned out to be a great success with delicious banquets and fabulous
performances. The Asian/Middle Eastern Studies Committee would like to recognize your
indispensible contribution to the event. Your beautiful Chinese song performance is an impressive
part of the event.

Again, thank you very much for your support and contribution.

Sincerely,
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Tiantian Zheng, Ph.D.
Coordinator of Asian/Middle Eastern Studies
Department of Sociology/Anthropology
SUNY Cortland
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